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Wednesday, 26™ April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you and yours are well.

A reminder that throughout the month of May, school will be closed on the following days:
e Monday, 1st May 2023 (May Holiday)
« Monday 8th May 2023 (Coronation Public Holiday)

e Thursday, 25th May 2023 (In-service day)
o Friday, 26th May 2023 and Monday, 29th May 2023 (May Weekend).

Where SQA examinations are scheduled on any of these dates, those sitting these exams
should attend school as instructed.

I wish you all a lovely long weekend when each arises.

Kind regards

Brian McDermott
Head Teacher
All Saints’ RC Secondary



